## Dear HNA Member,

This email is to let you know the status of the Koolkuna Lane realignment and to inform you that the successful tendered for the Hampton Precinct Project has been appointed.

## Koolkuna Lane Realignment.

Five options for the realignment of Koolkuna Lane are currently being considered by council officers. The options include 2 proposed by HNA. While the options are considered by council officers the final decision will be made by Councillors at the Council meeting on April 28th. HNA will be speaking at the Council meeting prior to the decision.

Please come along to this meeting and show your support for our speakers.

Council Meeting, April 28th 7pm, Council Chambers, Boxshall St Brighton.

## VicTrack Community update on the Hampton Station Precinct.

Epc.Pacific has been appointed as the developer for the Hampton Station precinct. Please see the email below which contains an overview of epc.Pacific, what to expect next in terms of community consultation, a recent media release from Minister for Public Transport, Jacinta Allan and Minister for Housing, Disability and Ageing, Martin Foley about the project and a short video.

Em: community@hna.org.au

www: <a href="http://hna.org.au/">http://hna.org.au/</a>